
City of Buckeye Non-Profit Funding – Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Q-  I am an individual and would like to submit a proposal that is not associated with a non-

profit.  Is that allowed? 
A-  No, all proposals must come from qualified non-profit organizations that serve the residents 

of Buckeye. 
 

Q-  I am with an organization that does not have a non-profit status.  Can we apply? 
A- No, all proposals must come from organizations that have been identified and can provide 

documentation from the Internal Revenue Service of their non-profit status. 
 

Q- When will I find out if my application will be funded? 
A- Successful applicants will be notified in mid-October.  Funds will be distributed in the last 

week of October.  
 

Q-  Our organization does not have a city of Buckeye vendor number.  How do I get one? 
A- Visit our website www.buckeyeaz.gov/i-want-to-/register-for/become-a-vendor   

If you need assistance, please contact Hortencia Reyes at 623-349-6269 or email at: 
hreyes@buckeyeaz.gov  
 

Q-  I have questions about the grant application.  Is there someone I can call or meet with if our 
organization should have questions or need assistance? 

A- Absolutely!  Please call Christine Grundy at 623-349-6949 or email 
cgrundy@buckeyeaz.gov.  
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